St Andrews Primary School PTA AGM
To be held on Friday 9th October at 9am at St Andrews Primary School
Attendees; Sarah Clayton, Zoe Woolnough, Jo Wright, Stacey Miller, Helen Wood, Carly Brown, Peter Marsden, Nichola Botcher, Lisa Price, Tiana DuPlesis, Lisa Peters, Sarah Boggie, Justina, Abbi Flack, Claire Dietz, Jodie Turner, Paul Westley, Elizabeth Henderson

1]	Apologies for absence – Mike Harrison, Jo Isbell, Cherie Brown, Emma Knight

2]	Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on (27th September 2018) –All agreed on. 

3]	Matters arising from the last meeting - non

4]	Chair’s Report for 2019/2020; 
	As a charitable structure or role is to enrich the children. Thankyou to those who have supported the PTA this last year. We started the last academic year with a lot of ideas for events and fundraising and stormed the 1st half of the year with inclusive experiences for all our children. Successfully installing EYFS equipment over half term. 
	However once covid hit and school locked down, we did not disappear. Changing our strategy to evolve and adapt t our new environment, offering children to celebrate birthdays and to participate in our St Andrews community loo roll challenge. We kept in firm favourites like Father’s Day where possible to keep a sense of normality. 
	We plan to continue safely to focus on inclusive events, family expenses and memories to tie up the end of this year.

5]	Treasurer’s Report for the year ending October 2020 – 	(TBA)
		Fundraising; 	£16595.20
		Costs;		£245.62
		Spent;		£15,132
		
	Currently in bank;	£6241.63	

6]	Election of Officers and Trustees of the Committee

		Chair – Sarah Clayton – Nominated by AF, 2nd CD
                             Vice Chair –  Lisa Peters – Nominated AF, 2nd LPrice
		Secretary – Zoe Woolnough – Nominated AF, 2nd LPrice
                             Treasurer – Carly Brown
	Carly Brown and David Everson were nominated – majority vote went to Carly Brown
		ICT Co-ordinator – Paul Westley – Nominated LPrice, 2nd AF
7]	AOB
Elizabeth Henderson thanked the PTA and members for continuing on, and for all that they have done and that the school will carry on supporting us for future events.


8] Thank you for attending.

